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Notice to All Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Gateway Service Centre Closed Until Further Notice 

Date published: June 20, 2024 

Due to an overnight fire on June 19, 2024, the Gateway Service Centre is closed to the public until 
further notice. 

Estimators from the Gateway Service Centre have been assigned to alternate locations and will 
continue their regular duties.  

There are no expected impacts to service levels for repair shops. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact your Shop Relationship Advisor or 
partners@mpi.mb.ca. 
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